
 
 

 
A petition to deny the renewal of license of KTWS was 

filed on December 31, 2021 by Western Radio Services Co. and 
its President Richard L. Oberdorfer, P.O. Box 2450, Carefree, AZ 
85377.   
 
 

A petition to deny the renewal of license of KLRR was filed 
on December 31, 2021 by Western Radio Services Co. and its 
President Richard L. Oberdorfer, P.O. Box 2450, Carefree, AZ 
85377.   
 
 

A petition to deny the renewal of license of KMTK was 
filed on December 31, 2021 by Western Radio Services Co. and 
its President Richard L. Oberdorfer, P.O. Box 2450, Carefree, AZ 
85377.   


